August 2014 
News -Beyond Planet Egypt and more

It has been an extraordinary length of time since we had regular events. I took a long time out of the monthly shows as our Darbucka venue was sold in 2012 and then there were many deaths in the family. 
However I am now moving ahead and keen to resume the madness and delight of our events, which I miss soo much

It may take some time to get into the swing of things and we also have a new venue to consider (in Baker Street). See clips here https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLOPku1ve4MzqiwA9VA5JVQV2Auq9n8VWC
Whilst I await developments I can tell you this

Classes available at the new venue

A number of Teachers are on board. And different classes will be offered.  Higher level teaching is offered to performers/those wanting performance training

Planet Egypt set to return

Details of our event (yet to be finalised) can be sourced either by

Joining our Group page  https://www.facebook.com/groups/63934754756/
And checking the next event on it here https://www.facebook.com/events/464948920274715/
Or by our mailing list  https://www.mailermailer.com/x?function=view&c=00000f-e6d0b9bf%2A1079440x-cf90ec2b
You can join it on our index page http://www.planetegypt.co.uk/index.shtml
And finally the website which needs a really good update

http://www.planetegypt.co.uk/index.shtml
Any web designers who may want to assist please do get in touch
Opportunities

For Teachers. I am aiming to offer a platform for Teachers there
For Musicians and Singers: It’s a live music venue. So do get in touch

For Performers: Do get in touch

For those wanting training. Do get in touch

Finally if you have a professional service in this business and would like to develop links/collaborate with us do let me know

We are seeking to expand our Team. And get photographers and videographers on board too. Our usual Team, many of whom were with us at the time of our inception (2003) are still on board of course
Many thanks and I look forward to some fun filled nights soon

Best wishes

Anne 
